
 

November 14, 2016, at1:00 PM 
 

 Forest Hill Garden Club   Annual Book-Fest 

 
 

FHGC members love to read. Why ? You ask. 
Here's a quote that sums up how we feel: 
  

“Literature is my Utopia. Here I am not 
disenfranchised. No barrier of the senses shuts me out 
from the sweet, gracious discourses of my book friends. 
They talk to me without embarrassment or awkwardness.”  
― Helen Keller, The Story of My Life 

 
Presentation of new books for gift giving and personal reading by Neal Sofman and 
Anna Bullard, owners of Bookshop West Portal.  
 
Refreshments to follow.  Don't miss this event! 
 
 
 
 

 

Forest Hill Garden Club  Food Drive 
 

Our 14th Annual, Now Cash Not Can!

 
For many years, The Garden Club 
supported the local Food Bank by collecting can 
goods.  This November, we have made a change.  We 
are no longer asking for can goods as donation - 
instead, we are asking for checks made out to the San 
Francisco Food Bank.   
Please bring your checks to the garden Club meeting 
on November 14, between 1:00-5:00 PM or mail 
them to Tony Buckley, 45 Alton Avenue, SF, CA 
94116. 
A taxable donation to the Food Bank benefits the 
needy of San Francisco.  

 

For every $1 donated, the Food Bank can distribute $6 worth of food.  
$25 provides a complete holiday meals for 3 families.  
$100 provides 300 meals or one week of food home-delivered to 3 seniors. 
  

We invite YOU to participate in lending a hand to feed families this holiday season. 

http://browse.nypl.org/iii/encore/record/C__Rb17745153?lang=eng



